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Resignation from Age Friendly Advisory Committee


Our working hours may be different. Please do not feel obligated to reply outside
of your working hours. Let’s work together to help foster healthy work-life
boundaries. 


Cheryl Ganann


Mayor
Tel: 
Email: cganann@westlincoln.ca
Web: www.westlincoln.ca


The information transmitted, including attachments, is intended only for the person(s) or entity to which it
is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material.  Any review, retransmission,
dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by persons or
entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited.  If you received this in error, please contact the
sender and destroy any copies of this information.
  


From: Martina Jol <joltina1@gmail.com>
Sent: January 11, 2025 12:05 AM
To: Jacquie Thrower
Cc: Brianne Parsons; '04kitty20@gmail.com; Cheryl Ganann; Deb Thomas; Denise Lipiec; Greg
Maychak; John Ganann; Karen Parker; Linda Sivyer; Stuart Lord; Sue Langdon; Toni Mills
Subject: Re: to all members of this committee and Township Council
 
The lack of cultural and religious diversity is appalling and unacceptable.  I am not a christian.


To have a member constantly supporting their own beliefs and have a visitor vocally declare
their personal religious belief is beyond acceptability in modern culture.


I hereby declare that I resign from this committee.  


That a mayor sits on this committee run by them and their spouse is a blatant bias against
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diversity and multiculturalism.  


Any comment can be made to my attorney.  Their name is available in written
correspondence.


Martina Jol,  RN, BScn, MEd


P.s there is no such thing in medical reality as a virgin birth unless you are a hemerphrodite
creature


On Fri, Jan 10, 2025, 11:49 Jacquie Thrower <jthrower@westlincoln.ca> wrote:
Dear Committee Members,
Please see attached info from John that he presented at today’s (Jan 10) WLAFAC Meeting.
Thanks
Jacquie


Our working hours may be different. Please do not feel obligated to reply outside
of your working hours. Let’s work together to help foster healthy work-life
boundaries. 


Jacquie Thrower
Executive Assistant
Office of the CAO
Tel: 905-957-3346 ext.6726
Email: jthrower@westlincoln.ca
Web: www.westlincoln.ca


The information transmitted, including attachments, is intended only for the person(s) or entity to which it
is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material.  Any review, retransmission,
dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by persons or
entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited.  If you received this in error, please contact the
sender and destroy any copies of this information.
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